
 

GACC Meeting Minutes  
July 13, 2011 

 
 
Board Attending:  Daland Juberg, Bob Lehnen, Don Melloy, Donald Barr, , Joe Goeller, 

Rollin Rhea, Andy Seiwert, Steve Ferguson 
Board Absent: Mike Manion, Mark Dollase 
 
The meeting was a joint meeting with Binford Redevelopment & Grow (BRAG) to hear a 
presentation by Mark Miles concerning the development of mass transit in the central 
Indiana region.   
 
Following the presentation, Daland Juberg met with representatives from Westmore 
Heights Neighborhood Association to discuss their concerns with the propose expansion 
at Carriage House Apartments – 6449 N. Keystone.  The representatives were advised to 
contact Adam Richter to schedule a meeting with Glick representatives to present their 
concerns with the project.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


